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REPUBLIC OF KENYA 

 
 

TWELFTH PARLIAMENT 

THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY – (SECOND SESSION) 
 

COMMUNICATION FROM THE CHAIR 

(No. 46 of 2018) 
 

REGARDING VISITING DELEGATES ATTENDING THE AFRICA-UK 

PUBLIC ACCOUNTS COMMITTEE WORKSHOP 
 

Honourable Members, I wish to introduce to you delegates attending 

the first Africa – UK Public Accounts Committee Workshop hosted by CPA 

UK in collaboration with the Parliament of Kenya. The delegates, seated 

at the Speaker’s Row, comprise of Parliamentarians who are members of 

Public Accounts or equivalent committees from ten (10) countries. They 

are- 

1. Cameroon:  The Hon.  Moutymbo Rosette Julienne  

Epse Ayayi, MP (Chairperson) and 2 other  

Members;  

 

2. Ghana: The Hon. James Klutse Avedzi, MP (Chairperson) 

and 2 other Members; 

 

3. Mauritius:  The Hon. Marie-Aurore Marie-Joyce Perraud, MP 

(Chairperson) and 1 other Member; 

 

4. Mozambique:  The Hon. Esperanca Laurinda Franscisco Nhiuane 

Bias, MP (Vice-Chairperson) and 1 other Member; 

 

5. Namibia:   The Hon. Mike Kavekotora, MP (Chairperson) and 2  

Other Members; 
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6. Nigeria:  The Hon. Kingsley Chinda, MP (Chairperson) and 1  

Other Member; 

 

7. Seychelles: The Hon. Jean-Francois Ferrari, MP (Chairperson)  

and 1 other Member; 

 

8. Sierra Leone: The Hon.  Sengehpoh Solomon Thomas, MP  

(Chairperson) and 2 other Members; 

 

9. The Gambia:  The Hon. Muhamed Magassy, MP (Chairperson) and  

2 other Members; and 

 

10. United Kingdom: The Hon. Meg Hillier, MP (Chairperson). 

 

Honourable Members, the delegations are also accompanied by 

Committee Clerks and officials from CPA UK. The delegates are here for a 

three-day workshop which will focus on regional challenges and 

opportunities through effective exchange of knowledge and practice, and 

collaboratively develop an approach for pan-Commonwealth coordination 

of Public Accounts Committee work. On my own behalf and that of the 

House, I wish to welcome them to the National Assembly and wish them 

fruitful engagements during the workshop.                                                               

 

I thank you! 

 

 
 
 

THE HON. JUSTIN B.N. MUTURI, EGH, MP 
SPEAKER OF THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY 

Thursday, August 30, 2018  
 


